On behalf of the lowa State Chapter of Triangle, | want to express our sincere thanks and
appreciation for this incredible award and opportunity. Thanks to the generosity of Judy and
Larry Garatoni, we will be able to build better men in new ways for years to come.

We recognize how fortunate we are to have an Endowment Fund, and would like to give
$25,000 each to the Minnesota and Wisconsin-Madison Chapters of Triangle. We feel fortunate
to know the outstanding men in these chapters and look forward to seeing all they do with their
own endowment funds.

Additionally | would like to thank all of those who have been there to support and lead us. First,
none of this would be possible without all of our fantastic alumni, namely Dave Schwickerath,
John Pritchard and Dexter Duhan for stepping up to advise, promote and support our chapter.

| would be remiss not to mention all of the time and effort that our Leadership Specialist, Quinn
Moran, has put into our organization as well. Without all the facetime and zoom calls to plan
recruitment events or discuss where to go next, | have no idea where we would be.

I would also like to mention all the hard work that my predecessor, Alex Faucz, has put into this
organization. Through everything that happened under his reign, to guiding me through this
uncertain semester, we could not be where we are today without his leadership.

Finally, | would like to thank each and every Brother of the lowa State Chapter. They continue to
challenge, inspire, and influence all those around them, including me. | feel so fortunate to know
and learn from them every day.

Our Chapter has grown and transformed in the past year and we look forward to the new
opportunities to come. Thank you so much again to Judy and Larry Garatoni; our organization is
full of better men thanks to the two of you.



